
1

From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Sent: 18 November 2024 09:03
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2024/0859 FS-Case-663060963

 

 

  

 

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2024/0859 

Address of Development: 12 Old Hive, Fish House Lane, Chipping 

Comments: I have no objection to the proposed planning application. I did have concerns regarding 
the noise levels as the application refers to the sound power level being 68dBA.  

 that that noise level would only be likely to be reached during the coldest 
periods and when defrosting. Most of the time the level would be 40dBA.  




